
ACSA Region XIX 
Professional Development Scholarships 

 
 
Each year Region XIX budgets for Professional 
Development/Academy/Institute scholarships. Any Region XIX 
regular member who would like to apply for a scholarship to attend 
a State ACSA Academy or Institute, or other professional 
development event may apply by submitting a letter of interest no 
later than November 13, 2015.  
 
The letter should include:  
 

• The professional development event being attended 
• Professional goals 
• How the professional development will enhance the member’s contribution to 

education and involvement with ACSA 
• Current job information 

 
To be eligible to receive the scholarship you must: 
 

• Be a current ACSA regular member  
• Be enrolled and attending a 2015-16 professional development event  
• Pay for the registration 
• Upon completion, attend a Region XIX Board or Delegate Assembly meeting or 

submit an article that will be shared with region members via the region Website, 
social media channels and/or email describing your participation in the 
professional development activity. 

 
Recipients will be selected by a committee representing Region XIX.  
 
After the presentation is given or the article is published, selected recipients will be 
reimbursed for their scholarship amount.  
 
Letters of interest should be submitted by November 13, 2015 to: 
 
Sari Kustner, Region Consultant 
1555 Bellefontaine Drive 
Riverside, CA 92506 
 
If you have any questions regarding the process, please feel free to contact Sari at 
sariok@aol.com. 


